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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Justin Ashton <jjashton711@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 6:59 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License Number 20190000396 - 475 Fairview Ave S

Attn: Hearing Officer 
 
This email is in support of the Subjected License Application at 475 Fairview Ave S for Licensee Due Focacceria LLC.  
 
We are in great support of their plans for the restaurant and welcome it with open arms including all applications for 
Liquor. This business property (along with several locations within our neighborhood) have been vacant for too long and 
we need to get small businesses back into these spaces. The proven concepts that Due Focacceria LLC has across the 
Twin Cities have shown that they are a reputable business that listens and responds to their residential neighbors.   
 
Thank you! 

Justin Ashton 
444 Fairview Ave S 
St Paul MN 55105 
612.961.1476 


